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Oregon’s mail in voting system needs to remain in place. It provides people time to sit 

with their ballot and make informed decisions, nobody has to take time off work to 

vote, no waiting in long lines, removes a barrier for disabled people to vote, increases 

voter turnout. Not only should this remain Oregon’s standard, it should become 

standard across the nation.  


